Thank you for all your support for 2017 Japan Para Championship.

We have finished the championship successfully with Japanese Para-Sports Association.

Without the great support from Chiba city, JPSA Official partner, SMBC Trust Bank Ltd. and  JA Mitsui Leasing, Ltd.  we could not do it.
[bookmark: _GoBack]We also got many other supports including from all spectators, the escort kids and the students from Juntendo University.
On behalf of the main organizers, we express our obligation to your support.

Finally, we deliver powerful statement of application for all the works the international referees did for this championship.
Your sincere work allowed us to have the high quality championship.
Again, thank you all.
We are looking forward to have next opportunity in the near future.

Best regards,
Japan GoalBall Association　President Takanori Kyochika
